
From: Kayla Fey
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 12:02 PM
To: PSC Comments
Subject: 2022-00378 - Bullock Pen Water District 

I would like to comment that we are against the proposed rate increase. We are
charged a hefty surcharge already, so if there is an increase to our base rate would the
surcharge be removed? It seems fair since the surcharge is in place to accommodate
rising prices. By increasing the base rates we pay we are fulfilling those additional
costs. Also, increases in rates make it hard for families to pay their bills and afford to
feed their families in this economy. 

Respectfully,
Kayla Fey
625 Bagby Road
Crittenden
KY
41030
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